Memorial Update:
Proper Burial Takes Fight to Ground Zero and Federal Courthouse

WTC Families for Proper Burial’s rally attracted a – group of family members and other supporters of respectful treatment for unidentifiable remains from the WTC site to Ground Zero last Sunday. Families rallied around the 2,000 pound Bell for the Unforgotten and remembered loved ones while calling for action from the City of New York on the issue, as described in an article from The Journal (N.Y.) News. http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/Fresh_Kills/article_002075.php
WTC Families for Proper Burial have also filed suit in Federal Court in New York City to force the City to remove all remains from the Fresh Kills site. On Monday, as described in a New York Post article, http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/Fresh_Kills/article_002074.php
Judge Alvin Hellerstein suggested that the city and the families try to work out a compromise that respects the dead while controlling the cost of removing nearly half a million tons of debris from Fresh Kills and moving it to a designated memorial site, as the families have demanded.  
“Makeshift Memorial” Now Permanent, Finds Home in Jersey City 

“Double Check,” J. Seward Johnson’s sculpture of a stockbroker that became an impromptu rallying point and memorial at Ground Zero in the days following 9/11 has been recast as a permanent memorial located at the Colgate Hudson River Walkway in Jersey City. The sculpture dedicated Thursday has bolted-on bronze roses, FDNY and NYPD arm patches, cast-metal printed flyers, and a gray patina reminiscent of the dust that settled on it in the aftermath of the attacks (see picture, left). 
Cultural Center Update

The Smithsonian Institution may move into the space at Ground Zero left open by the withdrawal of the International Freedom Center from the site late last month. The New York Daily News http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/WTC/article_002085.php  
reports that the Smithsonian has been approached by State officials to help with programming and possibly move into the planned Cultural Center designed by  Snohetta, a Norwegian design firm.
